
February 27th, 2021 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 

Please accept this recommendation on behalf of Raelynn Twohy for the position of 
President of the Midwest District of Tau Beta Sigma. I have had the pleasure of working with 
Raelynn since I joined Tau Beta Sigma during the 2018/19 academic year. I’ve known her 
primarily as the Vice President of our chapter, and she is a vital part of the executive board 
and the chapter as a whole.  
 

Raelynn is always on top of planning and organizing meetings, and typically runs the 
eboard meetings since I’ve been president. She is extremely good at keeping conversation on 
track and creating agendas for meetings, meaning that our meetings run very smoothly and 
efficiently when she is running them.  
 

She is also looked up to by the chapter, particularly new members, as she has brought 
in two classes since becoming the Vice President. She knows how to delegate to her 
committee, and is able to keep everyone involved in the MEP process.  
 

I believe that Raelynn is perfectly suited for the position of Midwest District President 
because of her ability to plan and run effective meetings, and her ability to delegate and keep 
track of things that need to be done. She would be able to perform all of the duties of the 
position well, and has always put a lot of energy into the chapter. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Ariel Clark 
Tau Beta Sigma - Delta Xi President 
Missouri University of Science and Technology 
anc2nb@umsystem.edu 
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